

People Helping People Become All Christ Calls Them to Be

2025-26 Academy Calendar

		August 2025
6	- 8	Meet the Teacher & Academy Orientation Meetings
1	0	10am Worship Service - Celebrating the Opening of the 2025-26
<u>1</u> :	2 (Tuesday)	First Day of School - 1's - Grade 8
		September 2025
0	1	Labor Day - Campus Closed
		October 2025
1	0	K-8 Noon Dismissal (Report Card Prep), End of 1st Quarter (43 Days)
1	5 - 17	K-8 Teachers' Conference - No School or Childcare for K-8 - ECC/VPK Open
2	0	K-8 Report cards issued
2	3	Parent-Teacher Conferences - K-8 - 4pm - 8pm
2	4	Parent-Teacher Conferences - ECC/VPK/K-8 - No School
		November 2025
1	1 (Tuesday)	Veterans' Day - Christ the King is Open for Classes and Childcare
2	4 - 28	Thanksgiving Vacation - Campus Closed
		December 2025
1	9	11:30 Dismissal for ECC/VPK, 12:00 Dismissal for K-8, Campus closes at 12:30
		End of 2nd Quarter (41 Days/84 Total Days)
		Christmas Break - Campus Closed through January 4, 2026
		January 2026
0.	5	School Resumes for ECC/VPK/K-8

K-8 Report cards issued

09

	19	Martin Luther King, Jr. Day - Campus Closed
February 2026		
	16	Presidents' Day - Campus Closed
		March 2026
	06	CTKJO Day - VPK - Grade 8 <mark>(likely)</mark>
		End of 3rd Quarter (43 Days/127 Total Days)
		K-8 Noon Dismissal (Report Card Prep)
	13	K-8 Report cards issued
	16 - 20	Spring Break - Campus Closed
	23 - 26	Parent-Teacher Conferences in evenings as mutually arranged
		April 2026
	03 - 06	Easter Break - Campus is Closed
		May 2026
	11 - 15	Full Day VPK (Get Ready for Kindergarten)
	20	VPK Graduation
	21	8th Grade Graduation @ 6:30
	<mark>22</mark>	Last Day of School
		11:30 Dismissal for ECC/VPK
		12:00 Dismissal for K-8
		Campus Closes at 12:30
		End of 4th Quarter (48 Days/175 Total Days)
	28 - 30	Staff Development Days

June 2026

Summer Camp Begins 02

- Hurricane Make-up Days 1/19/26, 2/16/26, 4/3/26, 4/6/26 (if needed0
- Additional campus events will be added to this calendar.

• A separate co-curricular activities calendar for kindergarten - grade 8 students will be shared at the beginning of the school year.